


Public notice to all parishioners ref Parish Council meeting on 24th of March 2020


In light of the current situation of Covid-19 the Parish Council meeting scheduled to be held on the 24th of March 2020 at 7pm in the village hall will not go ahead in public. 

We intend to hold the meeting remotely and as such anything you wish to have raised please email the clerk on combeflorysec@gmail.com. 

The Parish Council wish you all well and hope you stay safe. 
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